F.No. 01/53/162/Misc/AM17/PMO/M-4/IC
Government of India
Ministry of Commerce & Industry
Department of Commerce
Directorate General of Foreign Trade

Udyog Bhawan, New Delhi-110011
Dated 21.04.2017

Trade Notice No. 04

To
AllRAs of DGFT
Members of Trade/EPCs

Sub: Consideration of applications for grant of Licences/ Authorisations for import of
“Gold Dore”

It is brought to the notice of the Trade and EPCs that w.c.f, 01.06.2017 only those
applications for grant of gold dore shall be considered by this Directorate where the
applicant refinery holds a valid licence from Bureau of Indian Standards (BIS).

(o

(S.P.Roy)

Joint Director General of Foreign Trade
Telefax: 011-23062240

E-Mail: shyama.roy@nic.in

2. This issues with approval of the Competent Authority,



